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24th Annual Children’s Grief and Loss Camp

Camp Lily Welle

Cost: FREE, thanks to our great COMMUNITY support!
Ages: 5-13 year olds

Date: Saturday, April 2", 2022

Place: First Baptist Church Statesboro (108 North Main St.)

Time: 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. (a light Breakfast & Pizza for lunch are included)
Parents/Guardians are welcome to stay during the
camp as we will have a Parent Education Room available.
~Masks are OPTIONAL and we will check temperatures at the registration table.~

*CAMP IS LIMITED this year to the-first 30 applicants.
**Deadline to return the completed Registration Consent & Health Form:
Friday, March 4th, 2022

Activities to help process their grief include:
Arts & crafts, musical activities, personal testimonies, playing charades
& exploring our emotions by being a clown, watching an instructional video
and learning how pets are our friends

***Parents/Guardians will join in the Closing Celebration at 2:30 p.m

For further information contact:
Tammy Horton, Bereavement Coordinator
912-764-8441 or thorton@oahospice.org
www.ogeecheeareahospice.org

Due to Covid-19 please know and understand that the camp
could be subject to cancelation. We follow all local and
Governor’s Executive orders and any guidance that comes

out from the GA Dept. of Health as well as CDC guidelines.

Ogeechee Area Hospice is a non-profit agency, is Medicare/Medicaid certified, and cares for patients regardless of the ability to pay. GA # 016-057-H



